McCGILL UNIVERSITY
MONTREAL
FACULTY OF APPLIED SCIENCE

OFFICE OF THE DEAN

September 28th, 1929.

Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M,G.,K.C,B.,LL.D.,

Prineipal.

Dear Sir Arthur:-
I am enclosing herewith a
draft of the report which you requested me to prepare

some time ago.
T am calling it a draft because

I am not quite sure that it is along the lines which

you will find useful. I have tried to give ag clear and

concise a pieture of our present condition as I see it,

and also what I believe to be our most pressing requirements.
It may be, however, that I have omitted some considerations
and that I have introduced some things that are superfluous.
I shall be very grateful, therefore, if you will look it

over and let me know whether you would like %o have it

developed or curtailed in any way.

Yours faithfully,




